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SUMMARY OF DECISIONS REQUESTED FOR 
THE PROPOSED SECOND GENERATION 
DUNEDIN CITY DISTRICT PLAN – ADDENDUM
Dunedin City Council notified a Summary of Decisions Requested for the 
Proposed Second Generation Dunedin City District Plan (2GP) in the Otago 
Daily Times on Saturday, 6 February 2016, and addenda on Saturday 
13, Wednesday 17, and Saturday 27 February 2016. Unfortunately a 
submission from Horticulture New Zealand, which had been received within 
the statutory time period, was not included in that summary. In addition 
submission points OS403.7 and OS403.8 were incorrectly summarised. 
We are now notifying the additional submission and amended submission 
summaries as required by the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA).

These addenda will be added to the hardcopy versions of the report before 
Monday, 7 March 2016. The version available using the search function on 
the 2GP website has already been updated.

The further submission period for Horticulture New Zealand 
submission OS1090 and submission points OS403.7 and OS403.8 
only has commenced and closes at 5pm Friday, 18 March 2016. All 
other further submissions, other than those covered by the public 
notice on 26 February, closed on 3 March 2016.

For further information:

•	visit www.2gp.dunedin.govt.nz 

•	email districtplan@dcc.govt.nz

•	phone 03 477 4000 and ask to speak to a member of the 2GP team.


